
-----Original Message----- 
From: Gayna Walls [mailto:   
Sent: 04 June 2018 14:54 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
About 10 minutes ago I inadvertently sent you an unsigned email regarding the road 
closure of Princes Parade consultation. I apologise for this, and append my name 
and address below. I would appreciate an acknowledgement of this and of my 
previous comments sent to you today. Thank you. 
 
REFERENCE: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dr Gayna Walls 

 
 

 
 




